


                          Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 
     Monday  9:30 a.m.          Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

   Tuesday          7:00 p.m.          St. Augustine’s 

  Wednesday       4:00 p.m.           Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French) 

  Thursday  1:00 p.m.          Our Lady of Mercy    

  Friday         12:00 noon          St. Augustine’s 

          Saturday         Sunday 

     4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s                9:00 a.m.   Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

     7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy        11:00 a.m.   St. Augustine’s 

           4:00 p.m.   St. Augustine’s 

           7:00 p.m.   St. Augustine’s 

Please Call the office at 857-4223 to reserve a Mass time. Deadline to reserve for weekend Mass is 

Friday at 12:00 noon. Plan to arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow check in and seating. 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
June 28th, 2020  Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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                                                  Daily Readings  

Monday  Solemnity: Saints Peter and Paul Acts 12:1-11; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18;  

   Matthew 16:13-19 

Tuesday  Amos 3:1-8; 4:11-12; Matthew 18:23-27 

Wednesday Amos 5:14-15, 21-24; Matthew 8:28-34 

Thursday  Amos 7:10-17; Matthew 9:1-8 

Friday           Feast: St. Thomas Ephesians 2:19-22; John 20:24-29 

Saturday  Amos 9:11-15; Matthew 9:14-17 

Sunday  Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Zechariah 9:9-10; Romans 8:9, 11-13; Matthew 11:25-30 

      Church Support  

 
Saint Augustine’s: Envelopes: $3,990.00 (70env); Loose: $170.00;  Popes Pastoral Works: $20.00; 

Building Fund: $80.00 (3 env);  Pre-Authorized: $760.00 (23 env.) 

 

Saint Lawrence O’Toole:  Envelopes: $1,310.00 (48 env); Loose: $72.00; Needs of Church in Holy Land: 

$10.00; Cemetery Upkeep: $70.00; Lenten Folder: $15.00; Pre-Authorized: $30.00 (2 env)  

 

Our Lady of Mercy: Envelopes: $821.00 (25 env.); Loose: $31.95; Candles: $46.50; 

Cemetery: $5.00 

 

 

For your generosity!  

Fr. Johnston is available for confessions at Saint Lawrence O’Toole on Tuesdays from 

1:00pm to 3:00pm and at St. Augustine’s on Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. Please 
call the office at 857-4223 to arrange an appointment. Confessions cancelled  June 30th 
and July 1st. 
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St. Vincent de Paul is open with Summer Hours Monday and Thursday 
from 10:30 am until 1:00pm. Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn 
from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm only. All Covid 19 Protocols will be in place and 
monitored. A limit of 6 Customers is allowed in the store at one time for a 15-
minute time period. Physical Distancing and hand washing will be monitored. 
The wearing of a face mask is required. 

CHANGES YOU WILL NOTICE AT MASS 

A volunteer will bring you to your pre-assigned seat(s) 

There will be one Lector for all readings, lector will be seated in sanctuary 

There will be no Altar Servers  

We will not be singing 

We will wish each other the Peace of Christ by nodding, smiling, bowing, waiving.  

We will be silent when receiving Holy Eucharist 

     Please know that before each Mass, every pew, railing, door handle and all  

     bathrooms will have been cleaned and sanitized. 

     Please make  sure that you take all of your belongings with you when you leave. 

        ST. AUGUSTINE’S AND SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE  

Volunteers Needed. With restrictions being lifted by the provincial government 

that are allowing us to gather once again as a faith community, we are in need 

of volunteers. The church must be disinfected following every liturgy; there 

must be a person checking people in and having them answer the Covid-19 

questions; there also needs to be someone just inside the door supplying all in attendance with 

hand sanitizer; and finally, there must be volunteers inside the church escorting people to their seats 

in a manner that respects social distancing. If you would like to help with any of these new 

ministries, please contact the parish office at 857-4223.    Thank you. 

Wishing everyone  

a safe and Happy Canada 

Day ! 

RAY OF HOPE SOUP KITCHEN  

Is looking to hire a young person (18-30) to work as a Kitchen helper this 
summer. Hours are from 8:00am to 1:00pm, Monday to Friday for 8 
weeks, starting this week. The Helper will be responsible for assisting in 
the preparation of food, setting tables, clean up and general kitchen 

tasks as assigned by the Operations Manager and Head Cook. If you are interested or 
require more information, please call 857-4224 from 8:00am to 1:00pm Monday to Friday, or 
email rayofhopekitchen@gmail.com.  

mailto:rayofhopekitchen@gmail.com
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Late Olive d’Entremont 

Ernest O’Brien 

Late Edmund Cloney 

Yvonne Arsenault 

Late Dean Comeau 

Late Yvette Cormier 

Donald Cliff 

Late Yvon Collette 

Late Florence Flewelling 

Elmer Allain 

Late Jimmy Hill 

Late Mary Bordigan 

Tom Clements 

Late Marilyn Ann Norton 

Late Marie Laurise Capro 

Paulette Maillet 

Valmont Goguen 

Bert and Myra 

Maureen Leman 

Don and Ann Beaumaster 

David and Kathy Deschesne 

Lindsay and Eileen Fahey 

Robin and Kevin MacDonald 

Laurel Cliff 

Daughter Alberte, Ronald and Family 

Fran Perkins 

Agnes Rodgers and Family 

Bob and Collette Martin 

Cole Family 

Muriel & Marion 

Herve Gagnon 

Bill and Maurina Murphy 

Frank Quinn 

Gloria Cyr 

Heartfelt Sympathy  
is extended to Anne Marie Boudreau on the death of her brother  

Clarence Wedge  

And to the family of   

Roger Dallaire  

May they rest forever in the loving embrace of God 

Prayers of the Faithful    
 

For the Church throughout the world: called to be messengers of welcome, hope and of God’s love.  We pray: 

 

For leaders of nations promoting compassion, inclusion, and tolerance in society.  We pray: 

 

For those courageously bearing crosses of poverty, illness, or loneliness.  We pray: 

 

For trust in God’s steadfast love for each human being on this earth.  We pray: 

 

For an end to the scourge of racism in our world, our country, and within our own communities.  We pray: 

 

For individuals and organizations assisting immigrants, the poor, and the homeless.   We pray: 

 

For the sick; for palliative care patients; and for all who have died.  We pray: 

We appreciate your continued support during this Covid-19 crisis. If possible, we ask you to continue your 

weekly / monthly donation. You can mail in your envelope or drop it off in the mail slot in 

the front door of the rectory which faces Dominion Street. If you would like to consider 

changing to pre-authorized payments, please call the office at 857-4223 to arrange this. 

Thank you for your continued generosity !! 
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Attending Mass 
Please arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow for  

check in and seating 
 

Some restrictions have been eased as to numbers allowed to gather with 
continued awareness of social distancing. You must call the parish office at 
857-4223 to reserve your place at Mass Monday to Friday. (Deadline to reserve 
for weekend Mass is Friday at 12:00noon).  Please note: you must register for 
weekday Mass also. 

Additional weekend Masses have been added to St. Augustine’s, please see 
Mass schedule. To register for Mass at Our Lady of Mercy please call Odette 
at 531-0252 or Mike at 351-4263.We will continue the original weekday 
schedule. We will do our best to ensure that each parishioner will get to 
attend Mass. Please be patient as we implement these measures. 

Dispensation from Mass  

During this pandemic, the dispensation of Sunday Mass is given to those who can not go, 
those fearful to go, and those advised not to go, to church. Rather, these faithful are invited 
to read the Word of God and to pray in their homes and to participate in the celebrations of 
the Mass via TV, radio and/or the Internet. 

Those who are sick (fever, cough, etc), those over the age of 70 and those with medical or 
at-risk conditions are asked to assess their own risk and ultimately, to  make their own 
decision. For your own safety and to increase your comfort level, we encourage everyone to 
wear his or her own mask. 

 Please follow these guidelines: 
 In the parking lot, stay safely 6 feet apart. 

 At the church entrance, stop and allow the volunteer to check you in. 

 Inside the door, stop and you will be given hand-sanitizer (your hands will  be 
‘squirted’ ) 

 Inside the church, follow the volunteer to your assigned seat 

 During Mass, follow all arrows and markings on the floor, so we all stay safely 6 feet 
apart 

 During Mass, enjoy the Music Ministry, Hum along, but for now, no singing. 

 After Mass, respect the safety of keeping the 6 feet between you and your fellow 
parishioners while leaving the building and when out in the parking lot. 
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Exploring our Faith    

   

Don't Tell Me, Show Me!  
 
I always like to imagine myself being in the group of people Jesus is addressing when I read passages of 
Scripture like we see in today's Gospel.  We are told that Jesus is speaking to his Apostles, a group who 
have come to know him pretty well and, by this time, have grown somewhat  accustomed to the challenges 
he places before them.  Having said that, if I were tucked away in the corner of the room listening, I would be 
somewhat put-out, to say the least.  I would be thinking:  "So, let me get this straight:  If I don't love you more 
than my father, mother, son or daughter, then, I am not worthy of you?  Well, maybe I don't want to be worthy 
of you."  That can be so like me, rushing to judgment without knowing the whole story. 
 
These initial words of the Gospel remind me of my wife when she is trying to get my attention.  She will often 
say a few things that will make me sit up and listen, and then, go on to tell me what she has to say.  I think 
the same is happening here.  Now that Jesus has our attention, here comes the really demanding part.  The 
part that calls us out of our comfort zone and into action.   

 
Saying you love someone can be easy.  If a couple, who is in 
a long term committed relationship, counted how many times 
they would exchange the words:  "Love you;  Love you 
too!", while heading out the door for the day, going to bed, or 
just parting for a few hours, I think the number would surprise 
them.  And, while I am sure these words are sincere, the true 
scope and meaning of them are not thought of every time 
they are spoken.  The hard part is how you live them.  What 
actions do these words call you to; that make them truly 
come alive. 
 
This is Jesus' challenge to us today.  It's not enough to just 
profess how much we love Jesus.  It has to manifest itself in 
tangible action.  It's like we're told in James 2: 17: "faith by 
itself, if it has no works, is dead".  I don't think it's an 

incredible leap to include love along with faith in this quote.  Jesus tells us; if you love me, then your life is 
truly not about yourself.  You must become welcoming to all, not just the people you like or agree with.  You 
must be attentive to the most basic needs of people; including a cup of cold water on a hot day.   
 
This all sounds great, but the question that will be in the back of a lot of people's minds will be:  "What's in it 
for ME?"  Jesus, in anticipation of this coming up, addresses it this way:  "Whoever gives a cup of cold water 
to one of these little ones---truly I tell you, that person will not lose their reward."  And what is that reward?  
Peace!  There is not much in this world that will provide us with more inner peace than doing a good deed, 
selflessly, in service to another.  I would tell our children constantly when they were young:  "you will never be 
truly happy until you figure out that your life is not about you." 
 
The message for me in this Gospel:  talk is cheap...you know the rest. 
 
              Mark Mahoney 

Holy Family Parish (52 Falkland Street, Moncton) is seeking a temporary Caretaker for July and 
August, with possible extension into September, to start as soon as possible.  The ideal candidate will 
demonstrate ability to work independently, use safe work procedures, be trustworthy, and punctual.  This 
is a great position for a student who wants a supplemental income.  Hours:  7-9 hours/week Duties: yard 
maintenance (mowing, trimming, sweeping) and light cleaning inside.  Must be able to use a ride-on 
mower.  Please submit applications to Holy Family Parish, c/o Parish Office, 5 Fatima Drive, Riverview, 
E1B 2X8, or by email info@setmoncton.com or by calling 386-6178.  More information about the position 
and remuneration is available by calling Anne Marcoux at 386-6178.  

mailto:info@setmoncton.com





